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Woodbridge Amateur Radio Club 

 Minutes for General Meeting on Repeater 

- Call to Order at 7:30pm 

- Round of introductions (Roll Call by Net Control of Stations who have checked in. List of attendees is 
located at the bottom of these minutes) 

- President's Report – Butch Ayres K4UTK 

• Monday Night Net – The club holds a weekly Net on the Club repeaters each Monday at 8:00pm. All 
Amateur Radio Operators are welcome. 

• Club Activities During Virus Lockdown – Due to the current COVID-19 response, all club meet-ups 
are cancelled for further notice. This includes the Friday Lunches and Saturday Breakfasts. 

- Committee Reports 

• Treasurer's Report - Rob Williams KJ4LWN – Rob provided the Treasurer’s Report after the meeting 
but the club continues to remain the “black”. The only outlays last month were the utilities of electric 
and telephone at the Repeater Shack.  

• Technical Committee / Repeater - Stu Mitchell WA0DYJ – The 220 Machine is currently down, and is 
being worked on. Stu passed on a big THANKS to Larry Reynolds for his work, painting the 
Repeater Shack. Three sides have been completed, and the fourth side is pending cooperation of 
the weather. Stu2 is just about done with the metering tools for the repeater, which will allow the 
repeaters statistics to be seen on the club website. 

• Field Day 2020   Stu2 Mitchell W4IY/ Rob Williams KJ4LWN / Paul Otto – Stu briefed on behalf of 
the Field Day Committee. The current plan is to operate from our standard location, provided the 
LRPRA allows the use of the site under County guidance to the COVID-19 response. If the ball fields 
are used, they will not be opened to the public, and operators at the field will be expected to follow 
the COVID-19 safety guidelines. Decision Day for use of the field vs operate from home is 23 Jun. 
Until then, the club is working on the plans as though the field will be use. Stu2 sent an email, via the 
Reflector, with open positions are needing to be filled. If you wish to fill any of these slots, or have 
any additional questions regarding Field Day, please reach out to Stu2, Rob and/or Paul.  

• Website – Larry Bates K0LB – Website was updated with the April Meeting Minutes, and Larry is still 
accepting photos from past events for publishing to the web.  

• Member Activities - Kathy Lamont KM4TAY – Kathy reported that she had not activities to announce, 
but did recommend maybe using Zoom for the next meeting (which would allow for presentation 
during the meeting). 

• Ways and Means - Claude Winters W4MLD – While Claude has a few idea to work on, they are on 
hold due to the COVID-19 Response. No Report. 

- New Business 

•  No new Business or Announcements were provided. 
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- Date of Next WARC General Meeting - 18 June 2020 (possible on Zoom, watch the reflector for 
additional information as the date gets closer. 

- Return to Net Control to close meeting at 7:47pm 

 

Persons in attendance (19 total): 
KJ4LR    Craig 
AF4JH  George 
K4ITB   Sekan 
WA0DYJ Stu 
N4AFK  David 
W4IAD  Mark 
N4CMB  Charlie 
K4UTK  Butch 
KK4SNO Scott 
K0LB  Larry 
K4MLA  Larry 
AA4SI  Ray 
W4MLD Claude 
W4JCF  Jerry 
W4PIO  Tom 
KG4URW Bill 
K2YUB  Jay 
KO4BCN Mike 
KM4TAY Kathy 

 


